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All shoots at this time are on hold.

Thanks to Nigel for running the club competition on Green.
Results were emailed out and posted onto the shed 
noticeboard. Nigel has confirmed that he will run this again 
probably in the spring. 

Road news stands at this time that the grey route has 
been selected which does not go through our woods.
But it still has to go to consultation, planning and finance.
All these stages need approval before we are safe.

The club was 22 
in November.

In the spring I will run a course 
laying course. I know there are 
some that can do this and some 
that want to learn. My plan is to 
run it over 2 days one weekend. 
This will involve closing red or 
blue course. I will avoid any 
local shoots as many will want 
to attend these after this years 
lock-down restrictions. 

Enjoy your 
Christmas.
Drink enough,
eat too much and 
have a good laugh. 

Andy
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